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Upcoming Harbor Bridge Project traffic switch to affect North Beach area 
Closures to result in two-way traffic on US 181 southbound frontage road 
 
CORPUS CHRISTI – Beginning Wednesday, July 24, 2019 traffic on the northbound US 181 frontage road between 
Burleson Street and Avenue F will be detoured to the newly constructed southbound Joe Fulton Corridor as part of 
the Harbor Bridge Project. The traffic switch will include opening the newly constructed southbound Joe Fulton 
Corridor road to two-way traffic. Traffic signs will assist with navigating motorists through the newly created route.   
Please see below map for more information.  All work is weather permitting. 
 

Motorists are urged to be aware of the lane closures, to consider using alternate routes, to follow all traffic control devices, and to slow 
down in the work zones. 

For information about all current and upcoming lane closures related to the Harbor Bridge Project, visit www.harborbridgeproject.com. 
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